
 

 

 

 

 
 

July 19, 2023                   Ald. Andrea M. Pratt 

                                                                                                                        (414) 286-2228 

 

MEDIA ADVISORY 

 

Join Vibes on Villard outdoor concert 

series tonight 
 

Alderwoman Andrea M. Pratt is inviting the community to enjoy the Vibes on Villard 

outdoor concert series taking place TONIGHT – Wednesday, July 19 from 6 – 8:30 p.m. at the 

intersection of 35th & Villard. Entering its third year, Vibes on Villard seeks to create an 

incredible atmosphere that celebrates Milwaukee’s music scene and provides a family-friendly 

environment where everyone can come together to enjoy the magic of live music.  

 

The Villard Avenue BID, Havenwoods Neighborhood Partnership, and various local businesses 

present the concert series (which will take place every Wednesday through August 16).  

 

New this year, Vibes on Villard will include the Villard Vibes Marketplace, a collection of 

local vendors offering a variety of food and merchandise. The marketplace will be open 

throughout the concert series. Additional info on both Vibes on Villard and the Villard Vibes 

Marketplace can be found by visiting www.villardave.com.  

 

What:       Vibes on Villard 

 

When:      Wednesday, July 19 from 6 – 8:30 p.m. 

 

Where:     35th and Villard 
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http://www.villardave.com/

